
Slow  going  in  Truckee
possible because of roadwork
Work  on  the  second  phase  of  the  Brickelltown  project  in
Truckee started this week.

Donner Pass Road will be shifted to the south next week while
the north side of the roadway is being worked on. On Sunday
night, some asphalt in Donner Pass Road will be milled out
from the crosswalk near Mane Attraction to the crosswalks at
Spring Street. The roadway will remain as asphalt through the
summer, just thinner.

The contractor plans to close Donner Pass Road from 10pm to
6am starting April 24. This will be for approximately three
weeks, Sunday-Thursday. It will be closed at the crosswalk
near Mane Attraction to Spring Street. Paid parking areas on
Commercial Row, Jibboom Street, Jax Diner Lot, Beacon Lot,
Spring  Street  (north  of  Donner  Pass)  are  OK  for  parking
overnight. Donner Pass Road will be open during the day and
some parking will be available during the day.

Parking during the day on Donner Pass Road will continue to
shift a bit.

For more info, go online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/04/slow-going-in-truckee-possible-because-of-roadwork/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/04/slow-going-in-truckee-possible-because-of-roadwork/
http://www.townoftruckee.com/ departments/redevelopment/ brickelltown-streetscape- project

